
     Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 16.7.21 

 

Dear Families,  

In assembly we have been celebrating the 

brilliance of our England men’s football team 

and discussing words to describe them. 

Here are the words the children used: 

Sensational, determined, inspirational, brave, unlucky, record breaking, 

persevered, team, never gave up! 

We talked about how these are qualities that we admire and are reflected 

through our ASPIRE keys to learning.  

Recovery Curriculum  

We are delighted to have been announced as the winners 

of the Stockport Schools' Lockdown Innovation award. 

This recognises all of the activities we provided for the 

children both on line and in school. And we have been 

awarded trophies for Commitment to Inclusion, High 

Quality PE, Competition and participation in PE, Physical 

activity and School Sport. Well done to everyone who contributed to this 

fantastic achievement. 

Year 5 have loved their forest schools activities this 

week including team building and fire lighting. Toasting 

marshmallows was definitely a highlight! Next week it’s 

Year 6’s turn. 

The whole school also 

enjoyed taking part in a music concert last 

week led by Stockport Music Service. It was 

heart-warming to hear children singing again 

in school. This week we are taking part in an 

outdoor singing jamboree. 



Transition days 

We are so excited to be welcoming our new Year 3s to the 

Juniors in September. The staff have been very impressed 

with their manners, listening skills and enthusiasm. Miss 

Phipps and Mrs Taylor have also been in this week to meet 

their new classes who they already love!  

 Schools Covid-19 operational guidance 

Plans are being finalised for arrangements for September and these will be 

communicated to you as soon as possible. 

Please note that Schools in Stockport have been advised by the Local Authority 

and Public Health to continue to follow the procedures 

currently in place until the end of term.  

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd July – Y6 Celebration Week  

Tuesday 20th July – Whole School Music Jamboree 

Thursday 22nd July - Y6 Forest Schools 6C (half of 6B) 

Friday 23rd July - Y6 Forest Schools 6H (half of 6B) 

     Y6 fish ‘n’ chip lunch, ice cream van visit! 

       Y4 Bird of Prey Visitor 

                               Y6 Party (6.00pm – 7.30pm) 

       End of year reports 

Monday 26th July – Party day for Y3, 4, and 5 (children may come in party clothes / non 
uniform)  

Year 6 Inflatables day  (come in sports wear) 

Tuesday 27th July – End of Term (toy day) 

Please note that some dates have been changed due to recent bubble closures. 

I hope you manage to enjoy the sunshine and stay safe! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


